
We make a strong objection to the proposed development near the boundary of Stoney Range Reserve in Dee 
Why.
This is a pristine small part of Dee Why that needs to be conserved forever.
We understand the proposed development will be 8 stories high and this needs to cancelled altogether or as a 
minimum reduced to 4 stories.
Thank you,
Eric & Deirdre Deshon.
8 Kalgal Street
Frenchs Forest 2086.
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